Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
University of North Florida
RFQ 22-22 PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS CONTINUING SERVICES

NOTICE TO PROFESSIONAL CONSULTANTS

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

RFQ 22-22 PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS CONTINUING SERVICES

The University of North Florida Board of Trustees, a public body corporate, announces that professional services are required to establish a pool of continuing professional engineering firms to design minor commercial construction and renovation projects with construction budgets under $4,000,000 per project and design fees not to exceed $500,000 per project.  Projects will be primarily located at the University of North Florida, 1 UNF Drive, Jacksonville, FL 32224.

Project information

Projects include such services as engineering design, studies, and construction administration for on-campus and off-campus repairs, remodels, renovations, alterations, and additions.  The University plans to award one or more contracts in each of the professional disciplines of Mechanical, Electrical, Civil and Structural engineering. See the solicitation documents for additional information.
The proposed schedule for this project is:
Advertisement: February 11, 2022

Pre-Proposal Meeting: February 23, 2022, 10:30 a.m.

Deadline for Questions: March 1, 2022, 12:00 Noon
Response to Questions: March 4, 2022

Submittals Due: March 22, 2022, 2:00 p.m.

Responses will only be accepted electronically through the UNF Bid Portal. Responses delivered in-person, by mail, by fax, or by email will be deemed non-responsive.
Solicitation documents, forms, descriptive project information and selection criteria may be obtained online at the UNF Procurement Services website at https://bids.sciquest.com/apps/Router/PublicEvent?CustomerOrg=UNF.
